

Dear Parent/Guardian,



This year our classroom is participating in the BOOK IT! Program to encourage your child to find the joy in reading. The mission of the program is to turn "have to read" into "want to read" and the only way to get better at reading is to take the time to do it! Below is how the program works, along with ideas on how you can get involved at home. Please be sure to click "Yes!" in the Parent Approval Email I will be sending to you.

At School



- From October through March, I will set a monthly reading goal for your child.
- I will read aloud in class to showcase my love of reading and feature many different books to spark your child's interest.
- When your child meets their reading goal, I will celebrate their reading achievement with an in-class celebration and send the certificate to you by email!

BOOK IT! College Plan

Students who earn a **Reading Award Certificate** every month – from October through March – will also be eligible for a chance to win one of 21 amazing prizes!

Pizza Hut is awarding one grand prize winner a \$10,000 college plan and a \$5,000 grant for their school library. Plus, 20 additional winners will win \$1,000 in cash and prizes!

*For complete details and rules, please visit: bookitprogram.com/readinggiveaway

At Home

- Please review your child's monthly reading goal and set aside daily reading time at home.
- Be a reading role model and showcase how reading is a daily part of life – cookbooks, magazines, comics, instruction manuals, etc.
- Celebrate your child's reading accomplishment by redeeming their Reading Award Certificate at Pizza Hut for a free, one-topping Personal Pan Pizza®.

Sincerely,

Sign up for our parent newsletter **Bound Together**

https://www.bookitprogram.com/programs/book-it-schools



@bookitprogram bookitprogram.com

